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Comments: The use of cattle fencing (indeed, the presence of cattle in the forest at all) should be eliminated.

There is no place for cattle in the forest ecosystem, and it is only the ranchers that benefit from this governmental

mis-use.

 

Please take a "good hard look" at how the cattle pasture fences impact the wild horses in their ability to use their

range for migration and intermingling with each other in order to keep the genetics strong and viable. 

 

Thank you for your time.

 


